
UCFSD Softball Field 
Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony

Join us and see the newest addition to UCFSD athletic facilities! 

Please join us as we unveil the new softball field. The ribbon cutting
ceremony will take place at 3:15PM followed by the first home
varsity softball game of the season. Come and stay for the game
and support the varsity softball team alongside Lenny the Longhorn.

Friday, March 25, 2022 at 3:15PM

Rita’s Water Ice and Cloud9 Nutrition Smoothies 
will be available for purchase at the event!


